
/ 4 UNITED STATES
t NUCLEAR REGULATORY COr.it.11SSIONy'

* O WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

o f> 5

s.,*****/
liay 9,1979

Stephen M. Feldman, Esquire
Feldman and Feldman, P. A.
1845 Walnut Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Philadelphia, PA 19103 TO F0IA-79-110

Dear Mr. Feldman:

This is in response to your letter dated April 6,1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, information
regarding Thorotrast, its licensing, manufacturers and licensees.

In response to your request, a copy of the records contained in Docket
# 40-2407 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

4:h,s W

su J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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